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DATE: April 9, 2021
TO: Adam Teitzman, Office of the Commission Clerk

FROM: Dale Eastmond, Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis CH
Jeff Bates, Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis
Melinda Marzicola, Office of the General Counsel 7./ 7

RE: Docket No. 20210014-TP — Notice of adoption of existing interconnection
agreement between Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom and Teleport
Communications America, LLC by Onvoy, LLC.

On January 7, 2021, Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom filed a notice of adoption
by Onvoy, LLC of the existing interconnection agreement between Quincy and Teleport
Communications America, LLC, approved in Docket No. 20170060-TP. Onvoy 1s adopting the
entire agreement pursuant to Section 252(i) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996.

Under the requirements of 47 U.S.C. § 252(e), negotiated agreements must be submitted to the
state commission for approval. Section 252(i) requires that a local exchange carrier make
available a previously-approved agreement in its entirety. Any exception to said obligation is
governed by 47 U.S.C. § 51.809(b) and may be filed when such exception exists.

The filing met the criteria outlined in Section 2.07.C.5.b. of the Commission’s Administrative
Procedures Manual. Accordingly, with this Memorandum, the docket is hereby closed.





